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15/07/2024  17:33:322024/2788/P INT Douglas Moffat I am concerned about the lack of open consulatation of and notification to the residents of Lulot Gardens on 

the Whittington Estate with regard to this planning application. 

I note that once again the Highgate Neighbourhood Forum and The Highgate Conservation Society have 

received notification and consulatation priority and not those in the immediate vicinity who are most likely to be 

affected by any change to the present installations and associated works undertaken.

I strongly object to the prioritisation of both these groups as neither has any affiliation with the Whittington 

Estate Residents and Tennants association nor does either consider or consult with Whittington Estate 

residents with regard to developments in the proximity.

In particular - the recent works involving the installation of new generator and subsation in car park south and 

associated groundworks and temporary (2year) installation of partacabins and resulting builders yard: No 

consulation of, or notification to Whittington Estate residents nor TRA  was ever given, and the resulting 2 year 

project was a very distressing time.

With this in mind, I am objecting to the above planning application until suitable consulation has taken place  

with the Residents of Lulot Gardens, of the Whittington estate. 

Having looked on line, there are no plans or drawings in evidence of the coming works. A description of  intent 

is given with regard to BLOCK M.  There is no clear indication as to where Block M might be. 

At present, it is beholden to Camden residents to seek out planning applications that may have some bearing 

on their daily lives. Not everyone is aware of this, nor does everyone have the means or ability to do so. A 

written letter should be mailed to those who may be afftected.

Both Camden Planning department and The Highgate Mental Health trustees are fully aware of the upset and 

distress caused to residents during 2022 - 2024 with the works undertaken in Highgate West South carpark; 

for some - with regard to the newly installed generator, the issues are still ongoing.

Both Trustees and Planning departments arer fully aware of the proximity of Lulot estate housing, yet 

consistently fail to notify or provide information to these residents. 

As stated, until such information and plans are fully divulged, and the considerations of the residents of Lulot 

Gradens taken into account,  then I object to the above application.
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